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Swimming event in Gozo from Xlendi Bay to ix-Xatt L-Aħmar 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, would like to notify mariners that a 

swimming event will be organised on Sunday 20th November 2022. 

 

The participants will swim from Xlendi Bay to ix-Xatt l-Aħmar, they will depart from Xlendi 

Bay, point A as shown on the attached chart, at 0530 hours.   The participants are then 

expected to arrive at ix-Xatt l-Aħmar, point B as shown on the attached chart, at 

approximately 1245 hours.  

 

The participating swimmers will be swimming close to the coast and will be accompanied 

by kayaks and rhibs. 

 

Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate with extreme caution and at 

slow speed (no wake) when in the vicinity, on the stipulated date and time. They are to 

cooperate with the organisers.  

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any enforcement officials on site. 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA  211 

 

 
 

 




